
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A seminar will be presented 
 

By 

Michelle Giroux 

 
Entitled 

"Investigating the stabilization of three‐way junctions  
via known 3WJ binding dyes" 

 
 

in partial fulfillment of requirements 
for the Master of Science degree 
in the Department of Chemistry  

 
on 

                                                                                                                     

Tuesday December 6, 2022 
 

at 
 

3:00 pm 
 

In SSC 1504 
 

 
 

Advisory Committee:  Dr. Richard Manderville (Advisor), Dr. Derek O’Flaherty 
Chair: Dr. Mario Monteiro 

 
INTERESTED MEMBERS OF THE UNIVERSITY COMMUNITY ARE INVITED TO ATTEND 

 


